Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF COMMUNITY AFFAIRS
Division of Community Planning
NOTICE OF CHANGE – The Department of Community Affairs, Century Commission for a Sustainable Florida (Century Commission) announces that the meeting originally scheduled for Sunday, November 12, 2006, 5:00 p.m. through Monday, November 13, 2006, 4:00 p.m. has been changed to the following:

DATES AND TIMES: Sunday, November 19, 2006, 5:00 p.m. through Monday, November 20, 2006, 4:00 p.m.

PLACE: The Holiday Inn Select, 316 W. Tennessee Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32301

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This will be the seventh meeting of the Century Commission. The members will continue to discuss the Commission’s statutory role, including how to address the impacts of population growth during the next 25-50 years.

A copy of the agenda and other information regarding the meeting and the Century Commission may be obtained at the Internet address: (www.dca.state.fl.us) or by contacting Steve Seibert, (850)321-9051 (steve@seibertlaw.com) or Rachel Roberts, (850)488-8466 (Rachel.Roberts@dca.state.fl.us).
Any person requiring special accommodation at the meeting because of a disability or physical impairment should contact the above mentioned: Rachel Roberts, Department of Community Affairs, 2555 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2100 or at her contact number or email address listed above. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the Department of Community Affairs using the Florida Dual Party Relay System, 1(800)955-8770 (Voice) or 1(800)955-9771 (TDD).
